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Contract Award: Contract for KI Furniture for new HPPD facility.  

 

From: Tim McKinney, Facility Services Meeting Date:        August 17, 2020 
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Advertising Date: 
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NA 

 

Attachments: 
 

KI Furniture Proposal – HPPD 

Recommendation 

 

 

PURPOSE:  

City Council is asked to award a contract to KI Furniture for the total comprehensive furnishing for the new 

High Point Police Department. KI is an approved North Carolina State Contract (420A) manufacturer and their 

proposal was submitted utilizing at or below state contract pricing. 

 

 

BACKGROUND:   

The City of High Point’s new Police Department is in need of furnishings and three NC State Contract furniture 

manufacturers were invited to submit proposals based on the furniture requirements outlined by the Architect 

Creech & Associates. Three proposals were received and were evaluated by a selection committee comprised of 

Police Department, Facilities and Purchasing staff. Evaluations were based on; site visit, experience with 

similar projects, product selection, product quality and warranty. KI scored the highest of three and was also the 

lowest in price on overall proposal. Proposals were obtained from: 

 

• KI: $710,248.28 

• High Point Furniture:  $750,237.97 

• Miller At Work: $825,922.40 

 

 

BUDGET IMPACT: 

Funds are available for this project in the Police Headquarters capital project account.  The architectural 

estimate for furnishings was $748,575. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  

The Facility Maintenance Services Department requests that Council approve the contract award to KI Furniture 

in the amount of $710,248.28. 




